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St Johns, 11th December, 2015 

Re : Last week of 2015 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Upcoming week heralds the last week of the year 2015  in which several events 

have been planned for the students.  

Wednesday December 16, 2015  Community Service Day (more information  

      will be shared on Monday via a letter) 

Thursday December 17, 2015  House Activity 7.15 am – 2 pm at SCS 

Friday December 18, 2015  Homeroom Activity – time and location  

      depends on the individual homeroom   

      (teacher)  

As education is compulsory, all students who will not be in school without a valid 

reason will be reported to the truancy officer.  

On behalf of the entire SCS staff I would like to wish you a happy and blessed 

Christmas Holiday season and a prosperous New Year 2016. 

School re-opens on Tuesday the January 5, 2016. 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Anton Hermans 

Principal 


